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Wednesday 22nd June 2022  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Reception and KS1 Sports Day – Friday 8th July 2022 
 

Reception and KS1 will be holding their Sports Day on Friday 8th July 2022 at 1.30pm, in the KS2 playground. Please 
ensure that your child wears their PE kit and sensible trainers to school on this day. As the weather may be very warm, 
please also ensure that your child has sun cream applied before coming into school. 
 
You are more than welcome to come along to watch your child participate in a range of fun activities. If you wish to 
do so, please enter the school via the main office entrance, where you would need to sign in and get a visitor badge. 
You will then be escorted to the KS2 playground to watch the events. 
 

Taking photographs/filming during school events 
 

In preparation for our Sports Day, we would like to share with you, expectations for parents taking 
photographs/filming during such events. 
After reviewing national guidance, it is clear parents can take photographs and film children during school activities 
such as school performances, sport days and assemblies however; they must only be taken for personal use. 
 
The personal use of photographs and filming is defined as photos or films taken purely for personal use. An example 
of this would be: 
 

 A parent takes a photograph of their child and some friends taking part in the school Sports Day to be put in 
the family photo album. These images are for personal use and the DPA (data protection act) does not apply.  

 
In order to safeguard all children, we ask that parents do not upload pictures to social media or publish them online.  
 
If you would like to discuss any of this, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Bates 
KS1 Leader and PE Leader 


